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Cadue selected as KDOT’s Chief for Public Information 
Cheryl Cadue has joined the Kansas Department of Transportation as its Bureau Chief for 
Public Information.  

Cadue began her public service as a public information officer with the Kansas Department 
of Corrections, followed by a role as the digital media producer for the Kansas Department 
of Administration. Most recently, she served as public information officer for the District 
Attorney’s Office in Douglas County.  

A graduate of the University of Kansas’ School of Journalism and Mass Communications, 
Cadue worked as a newspaper reporter and then later as a program manager for public 
education with the American Indian College Fund, where she helped to expand educational 
opportunities for Native American students. In her new role at KDOT, Cadue will continue 
with her commitment to public service. 

“I am excited to continue my public service journey with an organization that has such a 
significant impact on the lives of Kansans,” Cadue said. 

 
### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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